Dear VMC Families,
This Friday, September 29 will be:
· House shirt day - students wear their house shirts with casual bottoms and shoes.
· Attestation day - the Ministry of Education is counting the amount of students in school in order to fund school programs.  Parents of absent students will need to sign a form attesting to their attendance.  If possible, we hope that everyone will be in on this day to facilitate the process.
· Academic recognition ceremony (2022-23) for secondary 2, 3 and 4 students during the school day.  Our top academic students per subject and overall average will be recognized.  House points will be awarded and last year's winning house will be announced in early October.  Secondary 5 students will be recognized at their graduation. 
Do not forget, Orange shirt day (orange accessories are also welcome) on Thursday! 
Wearing orange acknowledges the loses faced by indigenous peoples of Canada as Canadian society moves toward reparation for the tragedies that took place during the residential school period.
Thank you.


